Support the Lions Sight and Hearing Foundation of NH
When You Shop Amazon

Amazon Smile is a simple and automatic way for you to support the Lions Sight and Hearing Foundation of NH, at no cost to you.
Make your Amazon purchase count more next time by shopping on Amazon Smile. Same selection, same service, same discounts you
would receive on Amazon.com, but by linking your account to the Lions Sight and Hearing Foundation of NH, your smile.amazon.com
purchase designates /2% of the total cost of your order as a donation to the Foundation.

To shop at Amazon Smile, simply go to smile.amazon.com from the web browser on your computer or mobile device. You use the same
account on Amazon.com and Amazon Smile. Your shopping cart, Wish List, wedding or baby registry, and other account settings are
also the same.

On your first visit to Amazon Smile, just select the Lions Sight and Hearing Foundation of NH as your eligible charity before you begin
shopping. Amazon Smile will remember your selection, and then every eligible purchase you make on Amazon Smile will result in a
donation to the Foundation. Note you are making a purchase of goods, and Amazon does the donating, so you can’t count the donation
as tax deductible for you.

Thank you for your support.
Steve Brzozowski,
LS&H Publicity Chair E:szoski@aol.com

I'am proud to announce that the Board of Directors of the Lions Sight & Hearing Foundation has selected Fred
Plett to be the Project Coordinator of the Szght & Sound Program for the 2014-2015 year.

Last year the Sight & Sound Program paid $59,000 to providers for residents who were in need of hearing aids or
eye surgeries but who did not have the financial resources to pay for the devices or services.

The 2014-2015 application materials are available online at www.nhlions.org.
Once you are on the website go to Links and then to the Lions Sight & Hearing Foundation heading. There is an
application for the person applying for assistance and an application for the club that is offering assistance.

If you have questions please contact:

Fred Plett - 65 Wallace Rd. - Goffstown, NH 03045
Phone: 603-660-0732

Email: frplett@gmail.com

We look forward to assisting the clubs with your Sight & Sound applications.
J Deedee

PCC Deedee LaTulippe, Past Council Chair

Lions Sight & Hearing Foundation of NH, Inc, President




